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Reading  

Please encourage the children to bring 

their reading records to school. It is 

wonderful to see which books they are 

reading and to share their favourite 

characters and stories with them.  

 

Big Butterfly Hunt  

We are encouraging Croft Class to 

take part in the big butterfly hunt. 

Each child has been given an 

identification chart.  Details of 

how to log the butterflies you spot 

are below-  

 

 

https://bigbutterflycount.butterfly-

conservation.org/ 

 

 

Times Tables 

A new Battle challenge has been set 

on times table rock star! Can you 

beat your best score by next Friday? 

 

Dear All, 

 

We have had a brilliant week in Croft class with lots of memories 

made for our year 6 children who will be going into their last week 

with us next week. We can’t wait to celebrate our fantastic group of 

Year 6 children at St Mary’s Church at 2pm next Thursday.  

 

Here are this week’s highlights including a final forest school for year 

6 and our fabulous school play.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As this is our last newsletter of the school 

year I wanted to say a big thank you to you 

all for your support and partnership. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Miss Coombe  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 17th July – Parent Consultations 

Monday 17th July – Year 6 to Woodlands 

Tuesday 18th July – Whole School Beach Trip to Beesands 

Wednesday 19th July – Parent Consultations 

Thursday 20th July – Leavers Service at St Marys Church Charleton, 2pm 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 

Monday 4th September – Non Pupil Day 

https://bigbutterflycount.butterfly-conservation.org/
https://bigbutterflycount.butterfly-conservation.org/


Tuesday 5th September – Non Pupil Day 

Wednesday 6th September – Back to School 

 

 

 
 

Attendance  

Our attendance target is 98% 

Last weeks attendance was 98% 

 
 


